

To: Lesley Groff[]
From: []
Sent: Fri 9/28/2018 6:36:33 PM
Subject: Re: Girls Trips Sept/Oct to Paris

Thank you

Envoyé de mon iPhone

Le 28 sept. 2018 à 20:30, Lesley Groff <[]> a écrit :

- [] has her ticket, correct
- Do not send [] her ticket. He told me he would decide later today...I plan to ask him again around 5pm. I will keep you posted.
- The below DID change today... [] will now stay in Paris and go see him Oct. 1 evening and return to Odessa on Oct. 3 morning.
- IF [] gets her visa she will go visit him Oct. 4 morning and depart Oct. 5 late evening....

On Sep 28, 2018, at 2:27 PM, [] >
wrote:

I didn't send ticket yet . [] has it normally . Should I sent [] ticket ?

Envoyé de mon iPhone

Le 28 sept. 2018 à 15:53, Lesley Groff <[]> a écrit :

I am going to take this chart below in to Jeffrey when I see him today. I sent you all the tickets, correct? did you send the tickets to the girls? Do you know if [] received her visa? (I have not purchased her ticket yet because we need to confirm she received her visa first)
Please note the below could change today! Will keep you posted.

Sept 30

-

2:45pm [] ARRIVE

4:50pm [REDACTED] ARRIVE

Oct. 1

-

9:40pm [REDACTED] ARRIVE

Oct. 2

11:15am [REDACTED] DEPART

6:50pm [REDACTED] ARRIVE

Oct. 3

-

6:05pm [REDACTED] DEPART

9:55pm [REDACTED] ARRIVE

Oct. 4

8:15pm [REDACTED] DEPART

Oct. 5

-

2:05pm [REDACTED] DEPART

8:40pm [REDACTED] DEPART

-